
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

CITY OF SCOTTSDALE 
 

DECEMBER 2, 2020 REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 
 

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Scottsdale City Council 

scheduled to be held at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 2, 2020 (copy 

of agenda attached), has been rescheduled for 4:00 p.m., Monday, 

December 7, 2020.  

 
 
 












